Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. 071 s 2025

TO i SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS

FROM i JOCELYN DR ANDAYA
Regional Director, NCR
Concurrent Officer-in-Charge
Office of the Assistant Secretary for Operations

SUBJECT : INVITATION TO ATTEND THE ORIENTATION ON MANAGING
KHAN ACADEMY SCHOOL ACCOUNTS

DATE : January 23, 2025

1. This is in reference to attached Memorandum OM-OASCT-2024-189 dated
January 22, 2025 from JANIR T. DATUKAN, Assistant Secretary for Curriculum and
Teaching, relative to the above-captioned subject for information and appropriate
action

2. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

Address: 6 Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City
Email address: ncr@deped.gov.ph
Website: depedncr.com.ph




Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY FOR CURRICULUM AND TEACHING

MEMORANDUM

OM-0OASCT-2024-189

FOR : REGIONAL FOCALS
SCHOOL FOCALS

FROM [
Assistant Secretary

SUBJECT : INVITATION TO ATTEND THE ORIENTATION ON MANAGING
KHAN ACADEMY SCHOOL ACCOUNTS

DATE H January 22, 2025

In reference to DepEd Memorandum No. 002, s. 2025 on “Learning Sessions to Support
Schools for Improved Learning Outcomes” dated January 5, 2025, please be advised that
an orientation on how to manage Khan Academy School Accounts will be conducted on
January 24, 2024 from 2:00-4:00 PM via Microsoft Teams through this link:
https: / /tinyurl.com /MeetingwithSchoolFocals0124

The identified 210 schools are required to participate in the said orientation to ensure
effective implementation of the program.

If you have any further concerns or queries, please contact OASCT via email at
oasct.eaae@deped.gov.ph or by telephone at (+63 2) 8631-8495.



